
 

 
 

 

 

Provider Alert 

COVID-19 New Funding Opportunity 
 

April 30, 2021 
 

The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) 

regularly updates resources and information related to COVID-19. Here is the latest 
information:  
 
 

Funding Opportunity: COVID-19 Telehealth Program  
 
The COVID-19 Telehealth Program provides funding to eligible health care providers 
responding to the COVID-19 pandemic to support the telecommunications services, 

information services, and connected devices needed to provide critical connected care. 
 
The application deadline is Thursday, May 5 at noon. 
 

 
Learn more and apply here:  
https://www.usac.org/about/covid-19-telehealth-program 

  

BHA continues to update behavioral health COVID-19 related resources on the BHA 
website. Please submit COVID-19 related questions here or email 

bha.inquiries@maryland.gov. 
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